
 

MARCH 29 

HEALTHY 

STREAMS, 

HEALTHY 

LIVESTOCK 

WORKSHOP 
Free Workshop and Dinner 

The Healthy Streams, Healthy Livestock Workshop will 
include a presentation of cost-share opportunities of the 
319 Manure Management Grant by the Tuscola 
Conservation District. The event will feature Molly Rippke 
of the MDEQ, who will talk about E. coli bacteria, Total 
Maximum Daily Load (TMDL), and how water quality is 
impacted in the watershed. The event is offered at no 
charge, but registration is limited. 

6pm-8:30pm 

──── 

Bavarian Inn in 

Frankenmuth 

──── 

FREE but 

Registration is 

Limited 

──── 

Register by calling 

989-718-3260, 

emailing 

saginawbay@aol.com 

or online at 

https://formassemb

ly.umflint.edu/4582  

QUESTIONS? 

CONTACT SAGINAW 

BAY RC&D AT  

SAGINAWBAY@AOL.COM 

989-718-3260 

OR 

CONTACT TUSCOLA 

CONSERVATION 

DISTRICT AT  
MIKE.BOIKE@MI.NACDNET.NET  

 989-673-8174 EXT. 102 
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